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1.0 Purpose of Report/Summary of Main Issues 
 

1.1 The purpose of this report is to update Committee on arrangements for a waste workshop on 

5th March 2025 to which it is proposed that all elected members will be invited.  

 

2.0 Recommendation 
 

2.1 Committee are asked to note the information outlined in this report. 

 

3.0 

 

Main Report 
 

3.1 

 

 

 

3.2 

 

 

 

 

 

3.3 

 

 

 

 

 

3.4 

 

 

 

3.5 

Members will recall that a Resources and Fleet report was presented to the December 2024 

meeting of People and Communities Committee which outlined updates on a number of key 

projects and areas of work. 

 

Further to discussion of the report, it was agreed to support, in principle, the proposal to 

develop and introduce a Waste Access and Acceptance Policy for Household Waste 

Recycling Centres, subject to the hosting of a workshop to examine a full range of options 

for this proposal in conjunction with other relevant agencies, bodies and local authorities to 

be determined.   

 

Following review of the potential content and format of the workshop, officers considered 

that it would be beneficial for an internal workshop in the first instance to allow for an 

increased understanding of Members’ views on the proposed Waste Access and 

Acceptance Policy, and to allow for officers to work through potential solutions in advance of 

inviting the views of external agencies. 

 

Officers will present relevant background, context and performance information, outline 

recent challenges and pressures, seek views on potential solutions and agree the next steps 

ahead of the external workshop.  

 

It is therefore proposed that this internal workshop takes place on Wednesday 5th March 

2025 at 5.15pm. If agreed, invitations will be issued by Democratic Services in due course. 

 

4.0 Appendices - Documents Attached 
 

 None 

 


